Serampore College

Date: 29th March, 2023

Notice

It's hereby notified that the college will remain close on 3
April (Monday), 2023 as Public Holiday on the Occasion
of Mahavir Jayanti under Section 25 of the Negotiable
Instrument Act, 1881, instead of 4t April (Tuesday), 2023,
as a partial modification of the notification of the
Government issued vide No. 4331-F(P2) dated 21st
October,2022.
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